
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, January 25, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Mini Cheese Ravioli  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Patrick Engels   
 

 
1. We will be having our TGIF fun night today, remembers this is for Gurrie students 

only.  Tickets will only be sold in the cafeteria with a signed permission slip.  You can get 
a permission form from your advisor or you can print one out from the Gurrie web 
page.  If you have any questions please ask your advisor. Back by popular demand 
Hungry Hippo game!  

 

2. Attention Tiger Nation!  
If your number is listed for a second tryout, both grades will meet after school on 
Monday, January 28th for the final round.  
 
Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you 
have.  

 

3. There will be an Early Meeting after school on Tuesday, January 29th. All Gurrie 
students are welcome. We will be planning upcoming projects for Valentine's Day. See 
Mrs. Rupert if you have any questions. 

 
4. The wrestling team had a great showing in their home opener against Brookwood 

Middle School on Thursday night.  Congratulations to Jackson Garelli, Claudio Rodriguez, 
Daniel Lee, Journie Wickert, Calum Rodgers, and Victor Herrjon for pinning their 
opponents.  A huge shout out goes to Madison Kosenesky for stepping in at the last 
second to compete and Kyla Kirby who had the most exciting match of the meet; Kyla 
showed everyone to never back down from an opponent and pulled away with a third 
period victory to top off the night. Great job Gurrie Wrestlers.  A reminder, there will be 
no wrestling practice today after school, so enjoy the weekend and be ready to compete 
again on Tuesday. 


